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This years World Book Day is
on Thursday 6th  March and

to celebrate the love of
reading children can come to

school dressed as their
favourite character or in their

own clothes 
Parents and Carers please
recycle the costumes the
children have, don’t buy

anything new!

Our school photographer is in
school Wednesday and

Thursday this week.

Children will have their
individual and sibling photos

and will bring home a QR code
for parents to order the
photographs they wish.

Red Nose Day is on Friday
15th March!

Save the date. More details to
follow about how we are

going to Do Something Funny
for Money

Welcome Back to School
We hope that everyone had a

safe and restful holiday.

We are looking forward to a
busy half term, there is lots of

learning to do and lots of
things happening!



Positive Relationship and Behaviour Policy - Update

Over the last half term we have reviewed our Positive
Relationship and Behaviour Policy and are delighted to be
able to share that it is now ready for parents and carers to

view.

This week staff in school will be working with the children in
assembly about the new step model and parents and carers

will be sent an overview of the policy.

The full policy can be found on our school website.

MANOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 
UPDATES

On Friday 7th March we want to celebrate our school core
values. 

The children can come into school in their core values colours
and during the morning the children will engage in learning
opportunities around our core values, what they represent

and how we can demonstrate them every day.

More information will be sent to parents and carers of
children in Nursery and Reception who have not yet been

allocated a Core Value Team


